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Memorandum 

In response to the Public Service Commission’s (Commission) Action Request in Docket 

No. 25-066-T01, on February 5, 2025, the Division of Public Utilities (Division) filed its 

memorandum recommending the Commission acknowledge Dixie Escalante Rural Electric 

Association’s (Dixie or Company) proposed changes to its tariff titled Electric Rates for Utah 

and make them available for public inspection. On February 12, 2025, the Commission 

issued its acknowledgment letter. On February 14, Dixie identified a discrepancy on page 1 

of the Division’s Action Request Response. Specifically, Dixie indicated the sentence “The 

irrigation rates will be in effect for the months of March through May and October through 

February 2026.” should be deleted because the tariff change does not apply to irrigation 

rates.  

The Division concurs with the Company. We are refiling the memo to address a minor 

discrepancy identified in the Action Request Response document regarding irrigation rates. 

Specifically, the sentence noted above has been removed. This revision ensures that the 

memo accurately reflects the terms of the agreement and eliminates any potential 

confusion. The Division does not change its recommendation that the Commission 
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acknowledge Dixie Escalante Rural Electric Association’s changes to its tariff titled Electric 

Rates for Utah and make them available for public inspection. 

cc:   LaDel Laub, President and CEO, Dixie Power  
Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


